
 

NOTICE OF 27th OCTOBER 2020 

PHD PROGRAM IN ECONOMICS-INSTITUTIONS, BUSINESSES AND QUANTITATIVE 

METHODS (INTERNATIONAL AND INDUSTRIAL DOCTORATE) 

Call for reopening terms of the selection for admission to the PhD program in Economics-

Institutions, Businesses and Quantitative Methods (International and Industrial Doctorate), for 

no. 1 position with scholarship reserved to children and orphans of members of the "Gestione 

unitaria delle prestazioni creditizie e sociali and retired members of the gestione dipendenti 

public"- XXXVI cycle - a.a. 2020/2021 - 

Access to the PhD program takes place according to the procedures set out in Article 15 of the 

PhD Programs Regulations, issued with rectoral decree of University of Perugia on 7th August 

2013 and specified in the Appendix 1 which is part of the present Notice. 

Candidates are required to duly fill in the application form – see Annex A - following the 

instructions in Appendix 2. In their application form candidates must declare they have the 

required requirements for the reserved position.  

The application form is to be submitted in accordance with the instructions in Appendix 2 by 

November 11th,2020 – under penalty of exclusion.  

It is not allowed to submit the application form after the deadline indicated above. 

The application - Annex A - must be signed with a handwritten signature, under penalty of 

exclusion. 

All applications (Annex A) must include, in accordance with the provisions in Appendix 2, the 
following documents: 

• photocopy of an identity document (mandatorily required in accordance with articles 46 and 
47 of DPR 445/2000); 

• self-certification of possession of the required requisite; 

• candidate’s Academic Degree. 

 

Method to curry out the interview, the date and time of the meeting are set out in Appendix 1 

to this notice. 

Such notice shall have the value of a formal convocation and personal communications 

in this regard will not be sent.  

Failure to be available on the day and time of the interview will be equivalent to an 

implicit renunciation of participation in the selection, whatever the cause 

On November 13th, 2020  a notice will be posted on the University webpage 

(www.unipg.it/didattica under “Dottorati di ricerca” – “Bandi, avvisi e modulistica”) and on 

the University online bulletin board, confirming the aforementioned diary, or any other 

communication concerning the present selection. 

For anything not provided for in this notice, please refer to the D.R. n.1998 of 27.10.2020 

published on the page https://www.unipg.it/didattica/dottorati-di-ricerca/bandi-avvisi-e-

modulistica 

http://www.unipg.it/didattica

